
                 
 

Friday 19th February 2021 |  Week 4 Term 1 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations to all students who attended the Swimming Carnival held yesterday at the 

Dubbo Aquatic and Leisure Centre. Overall behaviours were excellent and results from the 

carnival will be published at a later date. Thank you to all staff involved in the carnival. The work 

you put in to make these events possible does not go unnoticed and it is greatly appreciated. 

Congratulations and good luck to all students that will be participating in the District Swimming 

Carnival next week. Thank you to all staff who will support them on this journey. 

All students should be in attendance unless they are unwell or have medical certificate to 
support their absence. School commences each day at 9:15am and commences at 3:15pm. 
Please support your children to remain at school for the full school day. Regular attendance at 
school is essential to assist students to maximise their learning. Parents/Carers are reminded to 
too be patient and respectful with each other at afternoon pick up. Social distancing needs to be 

maintained.  

Please return your photo envelopes as soon as possible. Please see the ladies in the office if 

you require another envelope or if you wish to purchase sibling photos. School photos will be 

held on Thursday 11th March.  

On Thursday 11th March, participating Year 6 students will complete the Selective High Schools 

Exam. We wish the participating students all the best. 

School uniforms have been on order now for some time. We apologise for the wait, but can 

announce that we finally received a replenishment of school shirts on Thursday. School 

uniforms are available through the front office. Office hours are 8:30am – 3:30pm. 

At Dubbo West Public School, we have an expectation students will play in the sun with a hat. If 

your child does not have a hat they will be asked to move to the undercover area. Please 

remind your child to bring their hat to school each day. 

A reminder, 2021 newsletters are published digitally. Newsletters can be viewed using the 

school app or the school website.  

Have a fantastic weekend! 

Kind Regards, 

 

Nicci Willis  

Relieving Principal 
 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

P&C Meeting  

Postponed until further notice 

Selective  High School 

Placement Test 

Thursday 11th March 

School Photo Day 

Thursday 11th March 

National ride to School 

Day 

Friday 19th March 

Stage 2 Excursion DRTCC 

Tuesday 23rd March 2021 

DDPSSA Swimming 

Carnival 

Thursday 25th February 

Folklore Performance 

Wednesday 3rd March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

 

Please keep an eye 

on our school app 

for regular updates 

and information. 

                NOTES SENT HOME WEEK 4 
                    

                    Folklore Performance Note 

                   Year 6 2021 T-Shirt Note 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 

Sacramental Evening 

St Brigid’s Parish invites parents/guardians of children wanting to receive a sacra-

ment in 2021 (Reconciliation Year 2, Communion Year 3 and Confirmation Year 6) to 

an information /registration evening on either Tuesday 2nd, Wednesday 3rd OR Thurs-

day 4th March, 2021 at 6:30pm -7pm in St Brigid’s Church. Please contact Rosalie 

Hosking on 68824233 or sacraments.dubbo@cdob.org.au for more info. 

Thank you,  

Rosalie Hosking—Sacramental Coordinator—St Brigid’s Parish Dubbo 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 


